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Young Voices 2024! Our choir enjoyed the wonder of Young Voices on Monday. They 

had the most epic time singing amongst 9000 children in the O2 arena. Well done 

everyone and thank you to the staff and parents that supported their youngsters to 

enjoy a fantastic experience! 

 

 

 

This term our Big Question is  

 

 

Year R have been learning about villains and heroes. Today the children and the adults 

dressed up as their favourite superhero and villains and have had a parade around the 

school! 

 

 

 

This week’s news 

 

The children have been enjoying the lovely 

sunshine on a dog walk with Tiger! 
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Parking – Bookers (Pysons Road) 
 

You may have noticed that there has been a 

fence installed around the car park at Bookers. 

This was done to ensure the Health & Safety of 

the community whilst there are deliveries, often 

by large HGV lorries. Bookers have asked that 

families do not use the car park (unless using the 

store) during drop off and pick up times.  

 

Thank you for your cooperation with this matter.  
 

 

Key Stage 1 – Books and Biscuits 
 

This is a reminder for families in Years R, 1 and 2. 
 

Parents of children in Year 1 and Year R are invited in on Tuesday 6th February at 2.30pm 

to find out about our new books and how the children can be supported at home to read 

their new books.  
 

Year 2 parents will be welcomed on Thursday 8th February  

at 2.30pm.  
 

We look forward to welcoming you all next week. 

 

 

 

 

 

Final call… 

School Council are collecting non-

perishable food items for Thanet 

Food Link. Please bring any 

donations to The Keep.  

 

 

 

Next Tuesday is… 
 

Safer Internet Day 2024 
 

This year’s theme is ‘Keeping us safe 

online’. As we know it is vital that our 

children know how to keep safe online, both 

in school and at home. The children will be 

participating in lessons at school and it 

would be great if families could explore 

these links to help with keeping safe online 

at home: 
 

Safer Internet Day Resources 

 

 
 

 

Next week is… 
 

 

Children’s  

Mental Health  

Week 
 

 

 

The theme this year is ‘My Voice 

Matters’. My Voice Matters is about 

empowering children and young 

people by providing them with the 

tools they need to express 

themselves. Please spend some 

time looking at the really useful 

resources below:  

 

Children's Mental Health resources 

for families 

 

Mental Health advice 

 

https://saferinternet.org.uk/guide-and-resource/parents-and-carers
https://saferinternet.org.uk/guide-and-resource/parents-and-carers
https://www.childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk/families/
https://www.childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk/families/
https://parentingsmart.place2be.org.uk/
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All entries need to be sent into school by Monday 18th March and must include: 

➢ Full Name 

➢ Year group 

➢ Class name 
 

There will be a certificate and treat for all entrants, as well as exciting prizes for the 

winners.  

Any questions, please speak to Mrs MacFarlan. 
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